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Our ref: LMi/ SAI/ Year 9 
 
28 November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Re: Year 9 Options Information Event 
 
In order to support you and your child with the decisions they will soon be making around their GCSE Options, 
and to provide you with some early information about the impact this may have on their next steps, I would like 
to invite you to a Year 9 Options Information event. At the event, we will discuss the choices available to students, 
the timeline for decisions to be made, the support in place for students in making these decisions, and what the 
next steps are for students, based on their GCSE studies.  
 
The Year 9 Options Information event will take place on Tuesday 10 December, in the main hall, at 6.30pm hosted 
by Mr Fidler and myself. This will follow on from the Duke of Edinburgh Award information session, which is also 
in the main hall and runs from 5.30 - 6.30pm on the same evening. If you are attending the Duke of Edinburgh 
session, you may simply remain at school for the Year 9 Options Information (refreshments will be available for 
parents/carers in between events). If you are not attending the Duke of Edinburgh information session, you 
should arrive at school for 6.30pm and head to the main hall.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the event, please contact me via email or telephone.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Louise Mills 
Careers Lead 
louisemills@allertongrange.com 
0113 393 0304 
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